
Birthdays: Ed Silva 12/31; Mannex Baker 01/03/25 

 

Your giving is essential in supporting your church: 
At FBC, Newman, we offer many ways for you to give. You 

may bring them to Sunday morning or evening services, give 

online through our website, by mailing your donations to our 

P.O. Box, or by dropping by the church office during the week. 

When you give, kindly mark your envelope with the date, your 

name, dollar amount, your address, or any important changes to 

any of your information. Guest Wi-Fi Password is: guest1234 

 

The Good News Clubs are up and running. If you’re able to 

donate snacks that are individually wrapped, we would truly 

appreciate it. You may deliver them to the church kitchen or give 

them to one of the pastors. 

 

Church Staff 

Senior Pastor Tim Rempel  (209) 602-2492 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer  (209) 324-4958 

Admin. Assistant Ruth Carey  (209) 631-6585 
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First Baptist Church of Newman 
910 R Street / P.O. Box 759 

Newman, CA 95360 (209) 862-2393 

http://www.fbcnewman.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday Schedule: 

9:45am Bible study for all ages 

Sunday Morning Worship 

   5:00pm MOVIE NIGHT – “Jesus Revolution” 

 

 

Please make use of our convenient Christmas card file folder located 

in the entryway by the double doors. For those intending to send 

Christmas cards to fellow members of the FBCN family, this provides 
an excellent opportunity to save on postage costs this year. (Please 

make sure to pick up your Christmas cards as soon as possible) 

NAMB PRAYER CALENDAR 

Will & Jennifer Murphy III 

Chaplain, Largo Fire Rescue 

8393-77th Ave., Seminole, FL 33777 

wmurphy29@tampabay.rr.com 

Pray for churches to send fire Chaplains. 

Pray they build caring relationships with 

the hope of gaining permission to share the 

life-changing Good News of Jesus Christ. 

Prayer week: 12/29/24 – 01/04/25 
 

NAMB PRAYER CONNECT 

Thank you all so much for taking the time to pray for these 

missionaries this year. One thing we know, prayer is at the center 

of every great evangelistic movement. North America needs 

prayer, and your prayers for these missionaries, chaplains and 

those in their communities have made a difference. Continue 

your prayer journey by signing up for NAMB's PrayerConnect 

newsletter to receive timely prayer requests from missionaries 

and chaplains right in your inbox or to go to 

namb.net/PrayConnect to see them all. 
 

 

Upcoming Events: 
Sunday 12/29 “Jesus Revolution” Movie Night at 5pm 
Tuesday 12/31 A.A. Meeting in fellowship hall at 6pm 

Saturday 01/11 Men’s Breakfast here at 8:30am 

Saturday 01/18 Women’s Breakfast here at 9:30am 
 

 

And how many of you are trying to put the puzzles of life 

together in your life, in your marriage, in your business, in 

your school, in your work, with your friends? Life is a big 

puzzle, and you haven’t found a way to put it all together yet. 

Jesus Christ can do it for you, if you’ll let Him. 

—The Hour of Decision, 08/19/1990 

Holiday Schedule: 

Good News Clubs are on a break until January 7, 2025 
 

Women’s Bible Study will resume on Wednesday, January 

8, 2025 (We will be in a book study called “Relying on The 

Holy Spirit” by Charles F. Stanley – all women are welcome 
to attend) 
 

Thursday  Men’s Bible Study here @ 7pm 

Today’s Message:

Pastor Tim Rempel

December 29, 2024 

http://www.fbcnewman.org/
mailto:wmurphy29@tampabay.rr.com

